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Dear Players.       Reade Park Tennis Club is concerned for your health and wellbeing and as a consequence we remind you that our summer competitions can be played in some hot conditions where there is an increased risk of heat related injuries including heat stroke, dehydration and muscle or tissue damage.  
Players are not obliged to play in these conditions.  If players elect to play, they are reminded to exercise care for their own safety by ensuring they consume appropriate amounts of water before and during matches, wear correct clothing and sun screen and be vigilant for signs of heat stress such as dizziness, muscle cramps and nausea.  
If a player is concerned they may be experiencing heat stress, they should cease play and seek appropriate first aid or medical assistance.
Enjoy your season!

Jeremy Carter

Club Captain                   November 2014
